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Fort Street High School Parents & Citizens Association 

Minutes of General Meeting – Financial and Administrative 
 

 
2022-02  

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $5000 to purchase a new 
Yamaha or Adams Rosewood xylophone. 

Mover 
Tania Koit 

Seconder 
Michael Easton 

Result Passed 

 

 
2022-03 
 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the removal of previous and addition of 
current contacts to the Westpac merchant account. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $3500 to purchase new 
shirts for basketball and soccer teams. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Peter Bestel 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $2370 to purchase prizes 
for the speech day. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Peter Bestel 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $1100 to purchase netting 
to keep table tennis balls out of the gym. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Result Passed 



 

 
2022-04 

 
NONE – SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

 
2022-05 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $300 to support the SRC 
BBQ at the World’s Greatest Shave event. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Peter Bestel 

Result Passed 

 
 

2022-06 
 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $39 to pay for the World’s 
Greatest Shave raffle event. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Peter Bestel 

Result Passed 

 

 
2022-07 
 

NONE – SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
 

2022-08 
 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $1200 to pay for activities 
around the year 10 formal - photo booth, crew meal, printing, 
awards. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Result Passed 

 
 

2022-09 
 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $200 to pay for gifts for 
specific helpers on the organising of Fort Fair. 

Mover 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Seconder 
Michael Easton 

Result Passed 

 



Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $1475 to pay for Fort Fair 
items at Bunnings. 

Mover 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Seconder 
Michael Easton 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the allocation of $600 to pay for the Maths 
department exam box items. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Peter Bestel 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve allocation of $150 to cover SRC costs for 
their social in October. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Result Passed 

 
 

2022-10 
 

NONE 
 

2022-11 
 

NONE 
 

2022-12 
 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $1500 for the Drama 
Department to pay for service and upgrade of R1 lighting. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $8000 for the English 
Department to pay for printed blinds for 4 classrooms. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Kirrily Druery 

Result Passed 

 



Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $8000 for the Maths 
Department to pay for printed blinds for 4 classrooms. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Peter Bestel 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $6600 for the PDHPE 
Department to pay for netting between the upper and lower sections 
of the gym. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Result Passed 

 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $2000 for the PDM 
Department to pay for a new camera. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Kirrily Druery 

Result Passed 

 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $3750 for the Technology 
Department to pay for a washing machine and power anchor. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Peter Bestel 

Result Passed 

 

Motion 
That the P&C approve the expenditure of $3000 for the Robotics 
team to build two soccer robots in order to enter a contest in 2023. 

Mover 
Michael Easton 

Seconder 
Elizabeth Kenyon 

Result Passed 

 

 


